




 
 
 
         November 2, 2018 
 
Town of Westwood 
Conservation Commission 
50 Carby Street 
Westwood, MA 02090 
 
Dear Karon,  
 
Attached please find the WPA Form 8a – Request for Certificate of Compliance – for the landscape project 
completed for Dan & Rachel Lipton on 5 Short Street.  
 
The project has been completed as permitted by the NOI filing and in compliance with the Order of Condi-
tions.  
 
Plan alterations have been captured on the submitted as built plan and consist of shifting plantings based on 
the final tree removal, rock excavation and land grading planned.  
 
All plants designed were planted with the exception of the Comptonia which was not available. We added 
some 4 shrubs to off-set the perennial deletion.  
 
The areas we had planned to seed along the lower sections of the project, were changed over to sod given the 
time of year because this was the more stable option going into winter.  
 
All else remained as planned.  
Thank you for your support in completing this project.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Monique Allen 
CEO & Creative Director 
 
Cc: Dan & Rachel Lipton 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




